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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 1:00 p.m. meeting of the February 25, 2020 Valley 

Sanitary District Board of Directors has hereby been CANCELED. 

 

A special meeting of the Valley Sanitary District Board of Directors is SCHEDULED for 

Wednesday, March 4, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. to be held at 45-500 Van Buren Street, Indio, 

California. 

 

DATE: February 20, 2020 

 

Holly Gould 
Holly Gould, 

Clerk of the Board 

 

 
I, Holly Gould, Clerk of the Board, do hereby declare that the foregoing Notice for the meeting of 

February 25, 2020, was posted on the outside entry of Valley Sanitary District, 45-500 Van Buren 

Street, Indio, California, on February 20, 2020. 


